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Update on Form I-134A

Release Date : 01/28/2025

Due to the Jan. 20, 2025 Executive Order, Securing Our Borders, USCIS is pausing acceptance of Form I-134A, Online

Request to be a Supporter and Declaration of Financial Support, until we review all categorical parole processes as

required by that order.
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